
  

Thank you for your email and for your letter of 26 March 2021.  

  

Having considered the subject matter of this Bill, it is not considered appropriate for PPS to provide 

views or comment upon its content.  

  

Regards  

  

Tom  

  

  

  

 
  
Tom Murphy  

Principal Private Secretary  
Private Office  
  

 
Public Prosecution Service  

Belfast Chambers  
93 Chichester Street  
Belfast BT1 3JR  
@thePPSNI  
www.ppsni.gov.uk   
  

  

  

  

  

  

From: +SM_DB_DamagesBill [mailto:damagesbill@niassembly.gov.uk]   

Sent: 26 March 2021 13:43  

To: Herron, Stephen  

Subject: Call for Evidence - Damages (Return on Investment) Bill  

  

Please see attached Call for Evidence on the Damages (Return on Investment) Bill – issued on behalf 

of the Committee for Justice.  

  

Committee for Justice  

Committee Office   

Room 345 Parliament Buildings  

Stormont Estate  

Belfast  

BT4 3XX  

  

damagesbill@niassembly.gov.uk   
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